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Hypnotism
Powerful Mind Through Self-Hypnosis is a practical, easy to follow
guide to harnessing the power of your subconscious mind for better
health. This book will literally change the way you think, feel, act
and behaveforever. Clinical Hypnotherapist and Psychotherapist Cathal
O'Briain will help you overcome emotional and psychological
difficulties through self-hypnotic trance. Symptoms will become a
thing of the past as your life transforms, taking you beyond the
comfort zone into a world of inner peace and freedom, happiness and
success.

Powerful Mind Through Self-Hypnosis
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If you are a smoker looking to quit, you’ve probably tried many times
unsuccessfully. In Smoking by Cessation by Self-Hypnosis, author Dr.
Steve Grattan provides not only a resource for anyone interested in
understanding the reasons for smoking, but also practical, proven
techniques on how to use self-hypnosis to quit smoking effectively.
More than a simple how-to-stop-smoking guide, Smoking Cessation by
Self-Hypnosis helps you gain a deeper understanding of yourself in
order to achieve a broader grasp of both the internal and external
causes of smoking. This broader understanding creates a foundation for
smoking cessation that is more promising than a simplistic approach.
In addition to providing an overview on hypnosis and how the mind
works, Grattan discusses his personal experience with the method and
also shares case studies. Informative and challenging, Smoking
Cessation by Self-Hypnosis offers real hope to smokers seriously
committed to doing what it takes to quit successfully and become
nonsmokers.

Finding Inner Harmony With Hypnosis
This book is a must for anyone wanting to improve their self image,
well-being and self-improvement. Dr. Kuhns techniques and approaches
for self-hypnosis is written in easy to read terms. The book will help
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people realize their desires, take charge of their life, control
addictions, improve and enhance their sexual potential and much more.
If the person follows doctor Kuhns instructions as described in this
book they will be surprised and amazed at the way they view life, the
world around them and themselves.

Thinking and Destiny
The Complete Book of Self-hypnosis
Describes the techniques of self-hypnotism and provides guidance on
the use of hypnotism to control pain, overcome psychological problems,
and conquer harmful habits

Persuasion Skills Black Book
Most people have habits they want to break, behaviors they want to
change, or stresses they long to eliminate. Dr. Miller reveals how
hypnosis can also be practiced by individuals as an easy, inexpensive
way of improving their lives and healing common health problems such
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as weight loss, smoking cessation, substance abuse, sleep. sex,
nervous disorders, fatigue, and other habits.

Dan Candell's Rapid Induction Formula
Richard Hill and Ernest L. Rossi's The Practitioner's Guide to
Mirroring Hands: A Client-Responsive Therapy that Facilitates Natural
Problem-Solving and Mind Body Healing describes in detail how
Mirroring Hands is conducted, and explores the framework of knowledge
and understanding that surrounds and supports its therapeutic process.
Foreword by Jeffrey K. Zeig, Ph.D. In this instructive and
illuminating manual, Hill and Rossi show you how Mirroring Hands
enables clients to unlock their problem-solving and mind body healing
capacities to arrive at a resolution in a way that many other
therapies might not. The authors offer expert guidance as to its
client-responsive applications and differentiate seven variations of
the technique in order to give the practitioner confidence and comfort
in their ability to work within and around the possibilities presented
while in session. Furthermore, Hill and Rossi punctuate their
description of how Mirroring Hands is conducted with a range of
illustrative casebook examples and stage-by-stage snapshots of the
therapy in action: providing scripted language prompts and images of a
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client's hand movement that demonstrate the processes behind the
technique as it takes the client from disruption into the therapeutic;
and from there to integration, resolution, and a state of well-being.
This book begins by tracing the emergence of the Mirroring Hands
approach from its origins in Rossi's studies and experiences with
Milton H. Erickson and by presenting a transcription of an insightful
discussion between Rossi and Hill as they challenge some of the
established ways in which we approach psychotherapy, health, and wellbeing. Building upon this exchange of ideas, the authors define and
demystify the nature of complex, non-linear systems and skillfully
unpack the three key elements of induction to therapeutic
consciousness focused attention, curiosity, and nascent confidence in
a section dedicated to preparing the client for therapy. Hill and
Rossi supply guidance for the therapist through explanation of
therapeutic dialogue's non-directive language principles, and through
exploration of the four-stage cycle that facilitates the client's
capacity to access their natural problem-solving and mind body
healing. The advocate Mirroring Hands as not only a therapeutic
technique, but also for all practitioners engaged in solution-focused
therapy. Through its enquiry into the vital elements of client-cue
observation, symptom-scaling, and rapport-building inherent in the
therapist/client relationship, this book shares great wisdom and
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insight that will help the practitioner become more attuned to their
clients' inner worlds and communication patterns. Hill and Rossi draw
on a wealth of up-to-date neuroscientific research and academic theory
to help bridge the gap between therapy's intended outcomes and its
measured neurological effects, and, towards the book's close, also
open the door to the study of quantum field theory to inspire the
reader's curiosity in this fascinating topic. An ideal progression for
those engaged in mindfulness and meditation, this book is the first
book on the subject specially written for all mental health
practitioners and is suitable for students of counseling,
psychotherapy, psychology, and hypnotherapy, as well as anyone in
professional practice.

ESP Induction Through Forms of Self-Hypnosis
This is a step-by-step guide that teaches how to use rapid and instant
inductions to hypnotize anyone. These inductions can be used for every
hypnotist and situation including street hypnosis, stage hypnosis and
clinical hypnotherapy.

Self Hypnosis for Success in Life
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Strategic Self-Hypnosis
Explains how to use hypnosis to change eating habits, stop smoking,
cure insomnia, control pain, and alter behavior.

Theosophy
The classic, best-selling guide to self-improvement through selfhypnosis—completely updated, with new techniques. What would you and
your life be like if you could reach your peak potential and become
the person you want to be? Any of the things you imagine could be
yours if you take back control over your thoughts and feelings by
following the principles and methods of strategic self hypnosis, which
have been used successfully by thousands of people since 1982. Now
these proven, easy-to-use methods have been updated to provide you
with even more effective techniques that will unleash the power of
your creative imagination, allowing you to: stop suffering from stress
and worry; overcome bad habits; reach your true potential; achieve
maximum performance in work, study, sports and your personal life;
overcome pain and negativity. Strategic Self-Hypnosis gives you the
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step-by-step guidance and techniques you need to break down selfimposed barriers and gain full control over your mind and body. Dr.
Straus shows you how to tailor a life-changing strategy to your needs
and goals and how to begin implementing your action plan immediately.
You’ll learn the three basic principles of strategic self-hypnosis:
how to relax and “let go,” how to vividly envision the new realities
you want for yourself, and how to “allow” yourself to make it happen.
And to have fun in the process! With Strategic Self-Hypnosis, you will
be able to make your life work out the way you want it to.

Hypnotism Revealed - The Powers Technique of Hypnotizing and
Self-Hypnosis - Including the Intriguing Chapter Sleep and
Learn
Hypnotism is one of the most remarkable phenomena known to man. It is
as old as the human mind, as aged as the beginning of the world. To
whatever quarter we direct our research, whether to dusty old
manuscripts or to ancient hieroglyphics, we find indelible traces of
the influence of hypnotism. There is nothing mysterious about the
phenomenon of hypnotism. However, people have long looked upon
hypnosis as being surrounded by a veil of mystery. The word itself
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seems to carry a connotation of mysticism. It must be clearly
recognized that there is nothing abnormal about it. Its principles are
evident in everyday life without attracting any particular degree of
attention. Suggestibility is a normal characteristic of the mind. In
Hypnotism Revealed Melvin Powers explains the history and facts
surrounding the subject of hypnotism as well as giving instructions on
how to hypnotise subjects, refractory subjects and yourself.

Deeper and Deeper
"This should be a high-priority purchase."-Library JournalIn a radical
departure from other self-hypnosis and self-improvement books,
internationally known hypnotherapists Kevin Hogan and Mary Lee LaBay
contend that you can make lasting changes in your life by following
simple, step-by-step blueprints for achievement, personal mastery, and
emotional control. The authors share expertise gathered from a
lifetime of research and successful therapeutic work to teach you how
to improve IQ and memory, raise self-esteem, eliminate fear, control
pain, and build lasting self-confidence.

The Wonderful World of Self-Hypnosis
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Develop your inner hypnotist All hypnosis is self hypnosis. Self
Hypnosis for Personal Success is a short course in using self hypnosis
to achieve your personal goals. Following the easy step-by-step
instructions for five proven self-hypnosis programs, you will learn
the most effective self-hypnosis methods, how to focus your attention,
and complementary activities to increase positive results. With
several approaches to choose from, each program is designed to address
your specific personal goals, including: Stress management Improved
fitness Breaking habits Overcoming anxiety Improving performance
Improving relationships Spiritual growth Self-confidence Pain
management Self-empowerment is available to you with Self Hypnosis for
Personal Success. This e-short also includes detailed instructions for
integrating the emotional power of color into your self-hypnosis
practice.

Creative Scripts For Hypnotherapy
This book is written in terms that are comprehensible to the layman.
The step-by-step instructions should afford the reader a means of
acquiring self-hypnosis. The necessary material is here. The reader
need only follow the instructions as they are given. It is the
author's hope that you will, through the selective use of selfPage 11/30
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hypnosis, arrive at a more rewarding, well-adjusted, and fuller life.

Healing Psalms
Mastering Astral Projection
First published in 1994, this book provides a selection of time-tested
hypnotherapy scripts which aim to ease a variety of problems such as
in the workplace, concerning pain relief, psychometric disorders,
fears and phobias, self-discovery, memory retrieval, habit disorders,
ego strengthening and sexual difficulties. The volume also intends to
assist with such problems of childhood as enuresis, learning
disabilities, fears, night terrors and asthma while also suggesting a
variety of induction and self-hypnosis techniques. Hunter offers an
insightful commentary alongside each script which exhibits state-ofthe-art research as well as an expanded reference section and
annotated bibliography. Its spacious format enables therapists to take
notes as required and alter the script to meet the varying personal
needs of their patients. Case histories and in-depth information as to
how and when to use a particular script is also included.
Page 12/30

Read Book Online The Self Hypnosis Formula The Technique To Hypnotize
Yourself Into Hypnotic Realities Meditation Lucid Dreaming Sleep And More
Practical Hypnosis
Self-hypnosis without the trance!

Self-Hypnosis Revolution
If someone told you that you could create the life of your dreams just
by mastering the subconscious mind, would you believe him? Well I am
here to tell you it is absolutely possible! Few people realize this,
but through the mastery of the Hypnotic Formula and the consistent
practice of self-hypnosis, you can become the master of your life by
virtually reprogramming of your subconscious thoughts and actions.
Hypnosis has long been considered taboo by some, but in recent years
it has become much more main stream. One reason for that is an entire
industry of self-help professionals that have focused attention on the
power of thought, meditation, and self-hypnosis. Now, Joe Frazzette
reveals how you can create transformative results in your life by
learning to harness the power of your subconscious mind through the
technique he calls the Hypnotic Formula. Whether you know it
consciously or not, we are the sum of what we believe subconsciously.
A simple test to evaluate this is to observe your habitual thoughts
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and actions. Both are seeded deep in your subconscious mind. In
Secrets of the Hypnotic Formula, Joe reveals the twelve Rules of the
Mind and the Hypnotic Formula as a means to create new thought habits
and action habits. The consistent practice of the Hypnotic Formula
will produce transformational results and lead to a life of your
dreams!

The Practitioner's Guide to Mirroring Hands
A Practical Guide to Self-Care, Inner Peace, and Clarity In this book,
you will discover the real obstacle blocking your dreams and desires.
You will learn the formula to rewrite your Subconscious programming.
Experience easy step-by-step methods of Self-Hypnosis and learn how to
take inspired action. Your Subconscious mind is sabotaging your
chances for the love, joy, peace, and abundance that is your
birthright. You can free yourself—from yourself. This book reveals the
essential secrets to rewarding relationships, career success, health,
spiritual growth, and fulfillment.

Hypnotic Affirmations Journal of Self-Hypnosis by the Super
Powerful Gratitude Formula
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Master the Power of Self-hypnosis
Take your astral body on an exciting ride Projecting out-of-body
requires a delicate balance of mind

A Field Guide to Lucid Dreaming
A manual for quickly learning some very powerful hypnotic language
patters that you can use in practical, real world situations.

Healing Yourself with Self-hypnosis
The “Ultimate Success Formula” is a systematic approach to getting
everything you want in life using proven principles. Carlos Marin uses
his unique business experience applying these principles to build
massive marketing networks while helping thousands of people become
financially free as a powerful launch pad to empower many more
millions around the world to be free and live their dreams. The
“Ultimate Success Formula” provides the solutions people are searching
for today to give purposeful meaning to their lives and achieve the
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success we all deserve.

Pocket Guide to Self-Hypnosis
Explains the essential steps of hypnosis and goal-directed relaxation,
and shows how to use them to deal with a variety of problems, from
controlling pain and relieving allergies to overcoming insomnia and
phobias

Self-Hypnosis
Complete Instruction Course in Stage hypnosis covering everything from
setting up the venue to turning the lights out as you leave. The
techniques necessary for volunteer selection, rapid inductions,
deepenings and entertainment routines are all dealt with clearly and
concisely, and Jon includes his 'Super Suggestion' which every
therapist should have in their armoury.

An Investigation of Alert Self-hypnosis, Hypnotic
Suggestions, Absorption, and Reading Comprehension Among
College Students
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Crown House is pleased to announce the publication of the third
edition of The Art of Hypnosis: Mastering Basic Techniques by Roy
Hunter. This updated third edition includes a new introduction by
Conrad Adams PhD together with a revised Chapter 1. Roy Hunter is an
expert in the field of hypnosis. He was specially selected to carry on
the work of the 'Grand Master of Hypnotherapy', the late Charles
Tebbetts, who was a master teacher and contributor to the art/science
of hypnosis and hypnotherapy. This book is based upon the training
course of Tebbetts, which has been updated by Roy Hunter. Tebbetts'
training has formed the basis of a large number of hypnotherapy
courses taught in America and Europe. The Art of Hypnosis is wellwritten and easy to read and understand, even for the novice. In-depth
and practical information is given on how to achieve maximum results
in a hypnotic session by phrasing suggestions properly and by using
various techniques to determine which approach is best for each
individual client.

The Ultimate Success Formula
Lucid dreaming—becoming fully conscious in the dream state—has
attracted legions of those seeking to explore their vast inner worlds.
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Yet our states of sleep offer much more than entertainment. Combining
modern lucid dreaming principles with the time-tested insights of
Tibetan dream yoga makes this astonishing yet elusive experience both
easier to access and profoundly life-changing. With Dream Yoga, Andrew
Holecek presents a practical guide for meditators, lucid dreamers
ready to go deeper, and complete beginners. Topics include:
meditations and techniques for dream induction and lucidity, enhancing
dream recall, dream interpretation, working with nightmares, and more.

Hypnosis Quick Start Guide
Hypnotic Affirmations Journal Of Self-Hypnosis By The Super Powerful
Gratitude Formula is a journal to practice gratitude and use it as a
tool to create the life you want. Do you feel scarcity, limitation,
fear in your life? Are you scared about your future? Do you bombard
yourself with thousands of negative thoughts every day? Do you now
that average person has about 75.000,00 negative thoughts about
yourself every day? Do you know, this daily "habits" can cause serious
ailment like depression, cancer, cardiac disease, and many others? Do
you want to keep that habit for the rest of your life? Or maybe would
like to feel limitless, abundant and prosperous to achieve and attract
anything you want to your life? In this journal, you can find the
Page 18/30

Read Book Online The Self Hypnosis Formula The Technique To Hypnotize
Yourself Into Hypnotic Realities Meditation Lucid Dreaming Sleep And More
UNIQUE formula that will divert your mind from negativity and help you
the life from your wildest dreams in really "magical" way. This is not
a journal like any other with a common prompts and affirmations. It
has almost forty pages to guide you, how to use this notebook, and
explain why and how you should be already grateful for the future
occurrences to create the life you want. The use of gratitude in some
particular way can be really powerful to change your life and your
mindset about the surrounding world. This is real law of attraction in
action Using this journal on a daily basis, you will become: more
optimistic, able to see more possibilities, not a victim but a creator
of your life, more enthusiastic no matter what happens in your life,
see in your failures new opportunities, relentless in aiming for your
dream life. You will be taught to feel real gratitude that makes you
complacent about your life. The purpose of this process is to make you
believe that you can have and achieve anything you want. The basic
step is to switch your body chemistry from a "survival mode" into a
"thriving mode". You can do that by being already grateful for the
future occurrences. Everything is step by step explained for you. This
journal It is necessary tool for any attractor. It is works like
powerful magnet. Manifest now anything you want and feel unlimited
abundance Don't wait and change your mindset now using this journal!
This is your time don't waste it and feel real power in you
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Through the Open Door
Imagine being able to fly. Walk through walls. Shape-shift. Breathe
underwater. Conjure loved ones—or total strangers—out of thin air.
Imagine experiencing your nighttime dreams with the same awareness you
possess right now—fully functioning memory, imagination, and selfawareness. Imagine being able to use this power to be more creative,
solve problems, and discover a deep sense of well-being. This is lucid
dreaming—the ability to know you are dreaming while you are in a
dream, and then consciously explore and change the elements of the
dream. A Field Guide to Lucid Dreaming, with its evocative retro
illustrations, shows exactly how to do it. Written by three avid,
experienced lucid dreamers, this manual for the dream world takes the
reader from step one—learning how to reconnect with his or her dreams—
through the myriad possibilities of what can happen once the dreamer
is lucid and an accomplished oneironaut (a word that comes from the
Greek oneira, meaning dreams, and nautis, meaning sailor). Readers
will learn about the powerful REM sleep stage—a window into lucid
dreams. Improve dream recall by keeping a journal. The importance of
reality checks, such as “The Finger”—during the day, try to pass your
finger through your palm; then, when you actually do it successfully,
you’ll know that you’re dreaming. And once you become lucid, how to
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make the most of it. Every time you dream, you are washing up on the
shores of your own inner landscape. Learn to explore a strange and
thrilling world with A Field Guide to Lucid Dreaming.

Practical Guide to Self-Hypnosis
The use of hypnosis can be traced as far back as 3000 B.C., when
references were made in writings to "temple sleep" and to enchantment
by the "evil eye." Since the sixteenth century, clinical hypnosis has
been a controversial medical tool in the treatment of both physical
and psychological maladies. Clinical hypnosis can be of potential help
in a number of ways: mobilizing resources and strengthening
motivation; developing and amplifying a relaxation response; providing
access to material not usually accessible with other more conventional
methods; confronting suppressed memories that are impeding progress;
putting the client in touch with newer, more effective ego states;
enhancing imagery for hypnotic or other techniques; and allowing for
vicarious rehearsal of more effective behaviors and cognitions. In
this comprehensive handbook, Robert G. Meyer examines the applications
of hypnosis throughout history while offering step-by-step guidance
for its clinical use today. Drawing on case studies from the available
literature as well as from his own practice, Dr. Meyer presents
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various methods, including preliminary considerations, induction and
deepening techniques, indirect and Ericksonian techniques, direct
suggestion and posthypnotic techniques, and age regression and selfhypnosis. He also examines the use and effectiveness of hypnosis on
habit and psychological disorders, pain management, dentistry, medical
disorders, performance enhancement, children, and forensics. Finally,
the book discusses ethical and legal issues and provides extensive
guidance for the hypnotherapist who finds him or herself in court.
Practical Clinical Hypnosis is unique in its interdisciplinary
approach to the subject, and is essential to all practicing mental
health professionals - for those new to hypnosis and those already
practicing it - including psychologists, psychiatrists, social
workers, counselors, and students in these disciplines, and also
dentists and physicians who use or are considering using hypnosis on
specific patients.

Secrets of the Hypnotic Formula
Hypnosis Quick Start Guide You've probably seen stage shows. Maybe
you've even been hypnotized yourself. Or you've just heard about it,
and want to know how to do it. Perhaps you've even wondered if it's
real. In this guide, you'll find a series of easy steps that you can
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follow to become a hypnotist. This is more or less the same series of
steps (and text) as in the paperback Hypnosis Quick Start Workbook,
only without spaces for you to write. We start off slow, with learning
to hypnotize yourself (self-hypnosis), and progress through a basic
hypnotic induction, along with a simple way to intensify the
experience of the person you're hypnotizing, and on to how to guide
hypnotic subjects into experiencing hypnotic phenomena. Along the way,
there are instructions and exercises. All you have to do is read the
instructions, follow the exercises, and then make some notes somewhere
convenient, such as in a notebook or in a document on your phone. I've
provided questions for you to answer that will guide your thinking
with the aim that you can become a hypnotist as quickly as possible.
It's been designed so that you can start at the beginning, even if you
know nothing about hypnosis at all, and within a short amount of time,
gain the skills necessary to hypnotize others. This is a guide for
absolute beginners, so if you'd like to get started, scroll up and
click the buy now button. Included in this guide A brief overview of
hypnosis The golden rules of hypnosis An additional list of rules to
keep in the back of your mind while hypnotizing people to maximize
your chances of success Easy to follow step by step instructions to
guide you through hypnotizing first yourself, then others How to
develop the skill of noticing subtle changes in those you are
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hypnotizing Thought-provoking questions designed to encourage you to
think like a hypnotist so that you get there so much more quickly How
to drop people into hypnosis almost instantly after you've hypnotized
them once How to generate hypnotic phenomena If you've always wondered
if hypnosis is real. Or if you'd like to know how to do it. Scroll up
right now and click the Buy Now button.

Dream Yoga
A prominent rabbi shows how to apply the wisdom of the Psalms in our
daily lives Traditionally attributed to King David, among others, the
book of Psalms collects 150 songs in praise of the Lord-songs that
contain some of the Bible's most beautiful and inspiring verses. Now,
one of America's most esteemed rabbis elucidates the meaning of the
Psalms and explains how their healing wisdom can help us in our
everyday lives. Examining each of the Psalms in turn, Rabbi Joshua
Haberman shows how these "dialogues with God" offer comfort in our
struggles to cope with adversity and improve our lot in life, whether
we're seeking deliverance from suffering, giving praise for our good
fortune, or commemorating a special occasion. Though this is the only
mainstream book on the Psalms written by a rabbi, the book is for
people of all spiritual traditions-Jews, Christians, and people of any
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tradition who want to tap into the healing power of the Psalms. Joshua
O. Haberman (Washington, DC) is President of the Foundation for Jewish
Studies. The former Senior Rabbi at the Washington Hebrew
Congregation, he has preached at the White House and at the nationally
televised memorial service to honor victims of 9/11.

The Art of Hypnosis - Third Edition
First published in 1992. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis,
an informa company.

Practical Clinical Hypnosis
A guide to the techniques and benefits of self-hypnosis.

Modern Hypnosis Techniques. Advanced Hypnosis and Self
Hypnosis. Learn How to Hypnotize Yourself and Others. A StepBy-Step Guide to Hypnosis with More Than 60 Practical
Exercises.
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Self-hypnosis: Your Key to successful living
Enhance Your Everyday Life With Everyday Hypnosis "Hypnosis." The very
essence of the word conjures up an image of some theatrical individual
swinging a pocket watch in front of willing participants in an attempt
to get them into a trancelike state, who lose all their free will and
do whatever the hypnotist commands. Nothing could be further from the
truth. Pop culture and pure work of entertainment have mystified
hypnotism as nothing more than manipulative mind control when, in
fact, it's much more compliant and cooperative than that. Separating
"scientific fact" from "Hollywood fiction," this is real hypnosis, not
the hocus pocus that you see in movies. This is "Practical Hypnosis."
What is hypnosis? Hypnosis is a tool that offers tremendous benefits
to those who regularly practice it as self-hypnosis or willingly
participate in it as hypnotherapy by a licensed hypnotist. For
example, if you have a smoking or weight problem, then hypnosis can
help in attacking and addressing the problem at the core of your
subconscious to get you to overcome or stop these habits or problems
altogether. Or maybe you've even thought about becoming a professional
hypnotist yourself and using it as a form of treatment for patients
who have these personal problems. Whatever it is, "Practical Hypnosis"
will guide you from not knowing what hypnosis is or what it entails
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and clearing up its misconceptions to using it on yourself or others.
* The two main different types of hypnosis and how to perform them:
guided (hypnosis) and unguided (self-hypnosis). * The beginner's
friendly components that come into play in order for hypnotism to work
for behavior modification at the subconscious level. * The real truth
about "conversational hypnosis" with intention of it being used to
hypnotize others during normal conversation. * The common hypnotic
treatments in "clinical hypnosis" for such as smoking, drinking,
weight loss, sleep disorder, anxiety, and poor health. * The important
steps required to make the hypnotic induction a total selftransformation and not only a temporary state. * And much more to
explore! If you want to experience and learn about the real-world
application of hypnosis to reprogramming old ineffective ways of doing
things and living life, "Practical Hypnosis" will present that edge
you seek.

Self-hypnosis
The possibilities of self-hypnosis are explored in this book. Simple
techniques are explained, aiming to show the reader how they can use
self-hypnosis as an empowerment tool to improve concentration, speed
healing, sports performances and develop deeper friendships.
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Smoking Cessation by Self-Hypnosis
Working with current definitions of self-hypnosis, a series of
postulates are developed towards relating hypnosis to extra-sensory
perception (ESP). This includes a mathematical formula on how to crossculturally induce EPS via forms of self-hypnosis. A technique or
method of-induction is proposed which is challenged in a national
tournament of experts. The results overwhelm the competition by two
orders of magnitude.

Clinical Hypnotherapy
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